Follow-up Letter to Zoom Call 05

Dear Friends,

Once again it was a pleasure to be with everyone who could make our call. The feeling of mutual support for the group is lovely to experience. Here are the links to the recording:

Gallery view
Audio only

After we sat together we checked in using breakout groups sharing experiences, followed by addressing some issues that have come up about the course. 

We then spent some time discussing skillfully working with feedback and how important it is in your development as a leader. 

Following that we explored the subject of using our role as leader to empower those we teach by believing in them and helping bring out their good qualities. 

We ended by spending some time on the current course theme, Integrity, including an experiential practice to work with this next week. 

See you in two weeks for our next call on April 11the 1pm Pacific Time on our usual Zoom link:
 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87091733942?pwd=ODZQNjRSV255R0hlZ25JcE1HM21jZz09

I hope you're finding your groups rewarding and learning from leading them. And I hope the Mentor pods are also a good support for you as you go through this process. Please let me know if there is anything you'd like to share that would make your experience more rewarding. 

Sending you all much metta,
James 
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